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Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk meets with
the representative of the Church of England

DECR Communication Service, 20.09.2022.

On September 20, DECR chairman Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk met with the chaplain of the
St. Andrew’s Anglican Parish in Moscow Rev Canon Malcolm Rogers. 

 During the meeting, His Eminence Anthony expressed condolences upon the death of Queen of Great
Britain Elizabeth II. 

 They discussed a number of issues concerning the current cooperation between the Russian Orthodox
Church and the Church of England 



   

   

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89663/
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